PUBLIC NOTICE

The Wakefield Budget Committee will meet on
Tuesday, January 12, 2021
In the Town Hall Opera House
2 High Street, Sanbornville NH
Beginning at 6 p.m.
In order to review any outstanding or new issues relative to the proposed 2021 Town/School Budgets, Warrant Articles and Default Budgets.

The Wakefield Budget Committee will conduct 2 public hearings on
Tuesday, January 12, 2021
In the Town Hall Opera House
2 High Street, Sanbornville NH

The first public hearing will begin at 6:30 p.m. and the purpose is to receive input and take final action on the proposed 2021 Town Budget, Warrant Articles and Default Budget.

The second public hearing will begin immediately following the first public hearing, and the purpose is to receive input and take final action on the proposed 2021/2022 School District budget, Warrant Articles and Default Budget.

If necessary, another meeting/public hearing will be held on Thursday, January 14, 2021, same location and times.

At each of these meetings/public hearings, a quorum of the Trustees of the Trust Funds, School Board and/or the Board of Selectmen may be present.

This meeting will be conducted via Zoom.  You can participate remotely in the meeting by going to https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7220747629.  When prompted, enter the meeting ID “722-074-7629”.  On your mobile phone dial 1-646-558-8656.  When prompted, enter the meeting ID “722-074-7629” followed by the # sign.  

